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Dear Nick,  
 
Thank you for sharing the petition about safety concerns with the vehicle exit from the Richmond 
Athletic Ground onto the A316.  
 
My thoughts are with the family and friends of the woman who was tragically killed while cycling in 
Richmond. Every death on London’s roads is one too many. This is why I have adopted the 
ambitious goal of Vision Zero, which is the elimination of all deaths and serious injuries from 
London’s streets by 2041.  
 
Since the collision, the Richmond Athletic Association has made immediate improvements to 
signage and road markings within its car park, and the vegetation to the east of the exit has been 
pruned back to improve visibility. In addition, Transport for London (TfL) has provided new cycle 
logos on the footway, directly in front of the exit, to raise driver awareness.  
 
TfL is assisting the Metropolitan Police Service with its continuing investigation into the collision 
and will consider additional safety improvements in collaboration with a number of local 
stakeholders, including Richmond Council, Richmond Cycling Campaign and the emergency 
services. I have asked TfL to update you on this matter once the police investigation is complete.  
 
Thank you again for writing to me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sadiq Khan 
Mayor of London                     

Nicholas Rogers AM 
C/o Davena.Toyinbo@london.gov.uk 
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